
EDITORIAL MESSAGES 
 

By Paul D. Humke and Clifford E. Weil 
 
Thanks. The Managing Editors wish to thank Janine Dahl for her help as an Assistant 
Managing Editor for the past three years. We congratulate her upon the completion of 
her undergraduate career and wish her all the best in her mathematics Ph.D. program at 
Rice University. In addition we want to thank Gabriela Ene who typed a manuscript for 
this issue. We also extend our appreciation to David Krcatovich and David Swanson 
for their help this past year.  
 
Contributors. We extend our grateful thanks to each of our benefactors, listed below, 
who contributed to Real Analysis Exchange special funds this past year. If your name is 
not listed, please contact us so we can acknowledge your gift in a future issue.  Please 
see the next page to learn how you can add your name to this distinguished list of 
friends. 
 

Robert W. Vallin, Max Jodeit, Jr., David Zarefsky, George U. Brauer. The 
following contributed to the Gibson Lecture Fund. Ciurea Grigore Shizu 
Nakanishi, Lars Olsen, Chew Tuan Seng, Martin E. Price, Baiqiao Deng, 
Donna Gibson, Jane and Jack Brown, Krystyna and Wlodzimierz 
Kuperberg, Janet and Jack Rogers, Jo and Robert Heath, Diane and Sam 
Young, John T. Walsh, Judy and Andy Bruckner, Steve Agronsky, Sofia 
and Alexander Olevskii, Rohinidevi and Kandasamy Muthuvel, James V. 
Peters, Bonnie and Paul Humke, Helena and Ryszard Pawlak, Urszula and 
Wladyslaw Wilczynski, Jecek Hejduk, Marek Balcerzak, Doris and Clifford 
Weil. 

 
Advertising. Please note the advertisements at the end of each issue, which may be of 
interest to Real Analysis Exchange readers. Others promote Michigan State University 
Press publications and therefore help support the production of our journal. If you have 
written a book or have an item of interest you wish to publicize in the Journal, please 
contact the Michigan State University Press Journals Division.  
 
MSU Press. If you are contemplating writing a textbook on a subject in mathematics, 
or a memoir, please consider using the Michigan State University Press as your 
publisher. The Press is a non-profit organization affiliated with Michigan State 
University that offers superior service and much lower costs than commercial 
publishers, along with complimentary advertising in Real Analysis Exchange. 
 
Website. We encourage you to visit our website and invite your feedback regarding the 
content. The address is: 
 

http://www.stolaf.edu/people/analysis 


